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The following SO-MT tasks were performed: 

1. Continued to contact all FSO-MTs in the Division by phone and email as needed. 
2. Continued to provide all FSO-MTs with information received from our DSO-MT. 
3. Continued reviewing information on the AMT status of Division 10 members and forwarding pertinent data to all FSO-MTs. 

 
The following SO-SR activities were performed. 

1. Submitted the approved Division 10 minutes for our June meeting to the appropriate District staff. 
2. Submitted the minutes of our June Division meeting to the DCDR and VDCR for review and submission to the voting 

membership for approval at the August meeting. 
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